
      

                
                    

                 
              

                  
              

                    
                      

                 
                   

                  
                      

         

                     
              

                 
         

               
         

  

              

    
   
   
    

    
    
   

    

  

              

   
   

   
   
    

Good Evening Innovation Tech Families, 

Our faculty and sta; have been working hard and preparing for the start of an incredible 2024-
2025 school year and we are excited to have your students on campus. We are excited to welcome 
students tomorrow, Thursday, August 1st, 2024. I want to take this opportunity to review a few reminders 
to help your student have a successful first day and school year. 

The campus will be open for students at 7:30am. When dropping your student o;, please continue with 
one way tra;ic and exit through the east gate. We ask that you pull forward as much as possible to help 
with tra;ic jams. After you wish your student a great day, please drive slowly as you exit the parking 
lot. Do not stop at the entrance gate to drop your student o;. We want to ensure a safe arrival and 
dismissal for all students. We will have sta; outside helping to direct the tra;ic. In the afternoon, if you 
arrive before the 3:16pm dismissal time, you will be asked to park in the parking lot to wait for your 
student. We can't block tra;ic on Tucson Marketplace. Students are only allowed to be picked up in 
front of the campus and not at the roundabout or on the street. We thank you for your support with this 
safety matter. Please refer to the attached map. 

A warning bell rings at 7:55am. Students are expected to be in their 1st period class by 8am. School 
dismisses at 3:16pm tomorrow and Friday. Please visit our website for the bell schedule. 

Your student's schedule is available on ParentVUE and StudentVUE. Please review it with your student so 
they know which classes to attend. We will help students find their classrooms. 

Lunch is scheduled around 4th period. We have two lunches during the day. Students with first lunch 
will attend fourth period after lunch. Students with second lunch will attend 4th period and then have 
lunch. 

Students who have the following teachers for fourth period will have 1st lunch: 

Ms. Casillas (English 10) 
Mr. Greco (Geometry) 
Mr. James (Aviation) 
Ms. Slade (World History) 
Mr. Tapia Landy (Construction) 
Ms. Taylor (Algebra 1) 
Ms. Trevino(English 9) 
Mr. Weiler (Robotics) 

Students who have the following teachers for fourth period will have 2nd lunch: 

Ms. Christman (Business) 
Ms. Church (Chemistry) 
Mr. Fuller (3D Animation) 
Mr. Herring (Health) 
Mr. Moreno (Computer Science) 



     
   
      
    

                
          

           
             

                 
                 

                  
                

         

                       
              

                  
      

              

     

 

   
      

     
   

 

 

   

Ms. Pappas (Healthcare Foundations) 
Mr. Powell (Culinary) 
Ms. Sielawa (Social and Mental Health) 
Mrs. Stevenson (Economics) 

ITHS will serve breakfast from 7:30 – 7:55 am Monday-Friday and Lunch at times designated on the Bell 
Schedule. Breakfast and lunch is free for all students. 

Students who drive to campus will need a parking permit. Students are to park under the third row of 
solar panels south of the building. Please refer to the attached map. 

Please review the student handbook and dress code information. Only water bottles are allowed in the 
classrooms. Any outside food or drinks must be consumed in the event center before class. Students 
will be required to place cell phones in a phone caddy in their classrooms and remove earbuds during 
class time. We promote professional skills on our campus and encourage students to dress for 
success. Your support with this matter is appreciated. 

As we look forward to the start of a new school year this week, we do so with a personal priority to ensure 
the safety and well-being of our students, families, faculty, and sta;. Together, we can ensure a positive 
and productive school year for you, for me, and for this amazing school community. Thank you for helping 
keep our school community healthy and safe. 

We look forward to seeing all of you tomorrow to kick o; the 24-25 school year! 

Have a great evening! 

Patricia Hurley 
Principal - Innovation Tech High School 
520-372-8705 
Email Patricia Hurley 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow! 


